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Happy New Year! 

 

It’s January – you’ve cleared away the confetti from your New Year’s party and made your list 

of resolutions. Can we add one more to that list? Check your ASC’s remittance advices (RAs).  

 

Why should you check your RAs? Many systems push through updates in January, and those 

updates may inadvertently change the place of service on your facility’s Medicare claims. Please 

ensure that your place of service is 24. If not, these claims may not count toward your 

participation in the ASC Quality Reporting Program.  

 

Still Have Questions About the New Specifications Manual? 

 

The next Ambulatory Surgical Center Quality Reporting (ASCQR) Program webinar is 

scheduled for Wednesday, January 27, 2016. The webinar, titled, “ASC 2016 Specifications 

Manual Update,” will answer all your questions! 

 

Keep an eye out for a ListServe containing all pertinent registration information.  

 

Here’s to a good start to your quality reporting in 2016! 

 

As always, please call us if you have any questions. Our number is 866.800.8756. 
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